
From: Mike Nielsen
To: Jessica Simulcik Smith; Rob Beem
Cc: Mike Nielsen
Subject: Fwd: follow up to shoreline
Date: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 10:35:16 AM
Attachments: Shoreline.pdf

ATT00001.txt

Jessica and Rob,

I wanted to forward this to you as a follow up to my comments to the City Council recently regarding the Crisis
 Clinic.  This graphic provides some additional information about the King County 211 line operated by Crisis
 Clinic. Jessica, I hope you can distribute this to the Council as a supplement to the material I provided at the
 meeting regarding some of our other lines, such as the Crisis Line and Teen Link.  We thought this additional
 material might be helpful.

Best Regards,

Mike Nielsen, Trustee
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